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LMS implementation updates, June 2023
Dear colleagues,

With the summer term underway and fall planning beginning, we wanted to share continued updates on our work with Instructure’s
Canvas as our next Learning Management System (LMS).

Initial launch in summer and looking ahead to fall

Students and faculty in our summer sessions thus far have already begun using Canvas. Given the extraordinary complexity an LMS
change over demands, the transition has gone smoothly, and we are continuing to improve our work in supporting faculty as we
gather your feedback. We are well positioned for the fall semester—and a reminder that all instruction in fall will continue to will take
place with Canvas.

Continued migration

In addition to the self-migration work faculty are engaging in, we are continuing to roll out batches of K16-assisted migrations: The
next round is scheduled for June 26, and subsequent dates for future batches are July 28, August 11, and August 23. Please review our
previous communications for more information on our recommended actions to take before submitting a request for K16-assisted
migration, which will help ensure the process goes smoothly—see Bb Learn to Canvas Pre-Migration Guide for more information and
the K16 Canvas Migration Form to request a K16 migration.

Open labs

Throughout the summer, we will continue offering in-person and remote open labs Monday through Thursday where you can drop-in
and get assistance with Canvas questions—please see our Canvas Training for Faculty page under Summer Canvas Open Labs for more
details. These are great opportunities to build on the knowledge gained through our Canvas training courses and provide a solid
foundation for fall teaching with Canvas.

We hope everyone is enjoying the summer and, whenever possible, taking advantage of opportunities to rest and recharge!

All the best,

John Georgas

Senior Vice Provost, Academic Operations
Northern Arizona University
vpao@nau.edu
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